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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

 

SUNDAY 2nd JULY 2023 
At our service on Sunday we will be joined by the  
congregation of Dundee West Church. Both Grant and  
Jim Connolly will jointly lead us in worship. This, we  
hope, will be the first of many more joint services with a  
reciprocal visit for us to Dundee West planned later in the summer.  
 
The scripture reading this week is:   ACTS 20: 1 – 38 
 
 
 

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please contact 
Grant either by mobile: 07507710871 or by email 
GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
 

Lots of smiley faces this week! The school summer holidays have 
begun. A time to share this end of term prayer for all the school staff 
and pupils in our community. 
 
As we come to the end of this school year, we offer our thanks and praise to 

you for the blessings of the past year. We thank you for what the pupils 
achieved, for the dedication and commitment of the teachers and staff, and 

for the growth and transformation that took place. 

As our young people prepare for the next phase of their school journey, we 
pray for your guidance and direction. May they have wisdom and protection 

as they navigate the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead. 

We pray that the summer break would be a time of renewal and refreshment, 
and that they would return with renewed energy, passion, and enthusiasm. 
May they continue to learn and grow in knowledge, faith, and character, and 

may your love and grace be with them always. Amen. 

 

 

After the service we hope everyone in attendance will 
move through to the hall for the weekly fellowship time 
of coffee, tea, biscuits and chat giving us all the  
opportunity to share time with our visitors.  
 
 
 



 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 

 

 SINDERINS COMMUNITY 
HUB 
The Hub may be taking a holiday 
but our local Primary schools and 
the Carers Centre will continue to 
use our Halls on a Thursday as a 
meeting point for families invited to 
join Family Fun-based Activities 
throughout the summer.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Families are invited to meet at the 
Hub at 11am this week. A free 
lunch is provided by Dundee 
Bairns.  


